
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE
REFER TO:  M010815C

August 28, 2001

MEMORANDUM TO THE FILE

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - MEETING WITH ORGANIZATION OF
AGREEMENT STATES AND CONFERENCE OF RADIATION
CONTROL PROGRAM DIRECTORS, 1:30 P.M., WEDNESDAY,
AUGUST 15, 2001, COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM,
ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO
PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

The Commission met with representatives of the Organization of Agreement States (OAS) and the
Conference of Radiation Control Program Directors (CRCPD) to discuss issues of mutual interest. 
The Commission indicated to OAS and CRCPD that it is reviewing the National Materials Program
Working Group report and did not yet have official views on the recommendations.
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